
2024 CFMTA Piano Competition 
 
Dear Teachers, 
 

CFMTA will again sponsor its annual Piano Competition on Saturday March 23. This event 
will be held at Woodburn Presbyterian Church, 509 Village Rd NE, Leland, NC 28451. 
The Winners Recital and Presentation of Ribbons will take place that afternoon at 3pm at 
the same venue. 
There will be First, Second and Third Place Winners in each of four categories: Primary, 
Elementary, Intermediate and Advanced. Each student is required to play two contrasting 
pieces at the same level and from memory. 
 

Winners will be selected by two judges: Julia Walker Jewell, Director of at UMC and Andrew 
Pokorny, piano instructor at Cape Fear Community College. 
 
Eligibility-Enthusiastic and motivated students selected by their teacher.  
Fee: $25.00 per student is due with a completed evaluation submission form by Feb 23.  
Checks should be made payable to: Cape Fear Music Teachers Association and indicate “Piano 
Competition Fee” in the memo line.  
Please mail fees and forms to Flo Aquilina at 272 Bonnet Way, Southport, NC 28461. Please do 
not mail cash! 
Please contact Flo Aquilina, Competition Coordinator- faquilina7275@gmail.com for 
further inquiry. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


